
911 is for police, fire or medical emergencies 
when immediate action is required: someone’s 
health, safety or property is in jeopardy or a 
crime is in progress.  
 

Please use 911 responsibly.

TOWN Of deeP RiVeR COUNCiL MeeTiNgs dURiNg COVid-19  
Residents can view a live stream of  Council meetings as they occur, or meetings may be viewed later on the “Corporation of  the Town of  Deep River” YouTube channel. A link to archived Council Meeting videos 
is also available on the Town of  Deep River website on the Council page in the subpage drop down menu under Council Meeting Videos. To review Council Meeting Agendas and Minutes please visit the Town of  
Deep River website at www.deepriver.ca and click on the Agendas and Minutes icon located on the main page. 

100 deep River Road, P.O. Box 400,  
deep River, ON K0J 1P0     

613-584-2000   www.deepRiver.ca

Town of Deep River

 
“Working Together to Keep our Communities Safe.” 

Police Week is an annual recognition week that focuses on increasing 
community awareness and acknowledgement of  police services, while 
strengthening partnerships between police and those they serve. It is an 
opportunity to commend all members of  police services for their 
strong commitment to keeping Ontario safe. 
Since 1970, Police Week has taken place in May to coincide with Peace 
Officers Memorial Day, which is internationally recognized on May 15. 
As such, May 9 to 15 is Police Week 2021 in Ontario. 
This year’s provincial theme is “Working Together to Keep our 
Communities Safe”. With the on-going challenges associated with 
COVID-19, now more than ever, police service personnel and 
community partners are playing a critical role in protecting Ontarians, 
together. 
We encourage community members to follow along and interact with 
the Deep River Police Service on our social media Facebook as we 
highlight the importance of  ongoing collaboration between police and 
community partners to support a holistic approach to service delivery 
and response efforts. 

FINANCE DEPARTMENT  
 
 

WATER BILL 
Due to COVID-19 lockdown, the first water bill 
of  the year will be due June 30, 2021. For 
questions about water and sewer billing, call 613-
584-2000. 
 

PROPERTY TAX  
is due Monday, May 31, 2021 

This tax bill was sent in January. If  you did not 
receive this bill, please contact the Town Hall at 
613-584-2000

fibrefibre     
containercontainer 

       DEEP RIVER POLICE DEPARTMENT
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EMERGENCY PREPAREDNESS: BE 
READY FOR ANYTHING 

Natural disasters may be beyond our control, but there are 
ways to reduce the risk and the impact of  whatever 
emergency we might face - whether natural or human-
induced. 
 
Emergency Preparedness Week (May 2-8, 2021) encourages 
Canadians to take concrete actions to be better prepared to 
protect themselves and their families during emergencies. 
This special week is a national effort of  provincial and 
territorial emergency management organizations, and Public 
Safety Canada. 
 
By taking a few simple steps, you can become better prepared 
to face a range of  emergencies – anytime, anywhere. It is 
important to: 
  • Know the risks – Although the consequences of   
    disasters can be similar, knowing the risks specific to our  
    community and our region can help you better prepare. 
  • Make a plan – It will help you and your family know  
    what to do 
  • Get an emergency kit – During an emergency, we will all  
    need some basic supplies. We may need to get by without  
    power or tap water. Be prepared to be self-sufficient for  
    at least 72 hours in an emergency. 
 
Visit www.getprepared.ca for more resources to help you and 
your family prepare for all types of  emergencies. 
 
This year, the COVID-19 global pandemic continues to have 
unprecedented impact on Canadians. While governments at 
all levels are working hard to keep Canada safe; now, more 
than ever, we understand that we all have a role to play in 
emergency preparedness. You can help to protect yourself, 
and others, against COVID-19 by staying informed.  
 
We encourage all Canadians visit Canada.ca/coronavirus for 
the latest information on the response to COVID-19 and 
more tips on how to continue to help prevent the spread. 
 
This week, take concrete actions to be better prepared. Please 
do your part! Experience has shown that individual 
preparedness goes a long way to help people cope better - 
both during and after a major disaster. Get an emergency kit 
now - it can make a world of  difference.

The Deep River Public Library is hiring: 
Summer Library Clerk 

We’re looking for creative, motivated candidates with: 
• Excellent interpersonal skills 
• Experience (or interest) working with children 
• Strong digital skills and attention to detail 
• The ability to work individually as well as part of  a team 
 
Applicants must be 15-30 years old, a Canadian Citizen, 
permanent resident or refugee, and legally entitled to work in 
Ontario. 
 
More information can be found at deepriverlibrary.ca 
Please submit your resume and a letter outlining your 
qualifications to nballa-boudreau@deepriverlibrary.ca 
by Friday, May 14th at 4pm. 
 

Questions? Contact Naomi at 613-584-4244  
or nballa-boudreau@deepriverlibrary.ca

    EMPLOYMENT

WATERING 
RESTRICTIONS  

APPLY FROM MAY 1 UNTIL 
SEPTEMBER 30 (INCLUSIVE). 

Addresses ending in 0, 2, 4, 6 or 8 
may water their lawns on “even 
numbered calendar dates”, i.e.: May 
2nd, June 30th, July 18th, and August 
6th. 
 
Addresses ending in 1, 3, 5, 7 or 9 
may water their lawns on “odd 
numbered calendar dates”, i.e., June 
3rd, July 15th, August 21st, and 
September 7th. 
 
The Permitted watering hours are: 
7:30 to 11am and 6 to 9pm only.

 
 

 COVID – 19:  
CHANges TO  

BAggs ROAd LANdfiLL  
 
In effect now: Laurentian Hills and Deep River 
residents will not have access the re-use section 
at the Baggs Road Landfill. 
 
Landfill Operating Hours 
Tues: 9am to 6pm •  Wed to Sat: 9am to 4pm.  
 
Cash payments will be accepted on site by the 
attendants.

 LANDFILL 

 THANK YOU 

It is looking pretty 
Rosy down at the 
waterfront garden 
thanks to a great 

group of  volunteers who 
have put a major push into 
the roses down at the 
waterfront park.

NOTICE:  
 
In response to the third 
state of  emergency The 
Town of  Deep River 
Municipal Office will be 
closed until further 
notice.  
Essential appointment 
will be accommodated 
by appointment only.  
Indoor recreational 
facilities are closed until 
further notice.


